
88 percent approval for new contract!

We ratified a contract that secures 
our jobs, improves our benefits 

and wages, and provides us with 
the foundation to build a strong 

organization.

Congratulations to everyone  
who helped us win!

WE HAVE A UNION CONTRACT!

Our bargaining team will meet soon to plan next steps:

elect shop stewards  
in all departments

establish our  
patient care committee

educate members  
about our rights  
under our new contract
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If you missed the ratification meetings, learn about your wage increase and  
other rights and benefits by contacting a bargaining team member for your department,  

or union organizers Omari Averette at (626) 429-2158 and Ruben Sierra at (323) 807-3920.
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Take a look at a video and pictures from our ratification vote:

nuhw.org/fv-ratification

“I’ve worked at this hospital 
for 33 years, side by side with 
other union members, and now 
we have a contract... finally!”  

Catherine Ewing 
Labor & Delivery, Unit Secretary


